
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

August 19, 2014 

A Public Hearing was held on August 19, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City 

Hall to solicit input from the public on the proposed 2014 millage rate for property taxes. Present 

was Mayor Jan Moore, Councilmembers Will Britt, Gary Lewis, Phil Boyum and Travis Chance. 

Interim City Manager Robert Cheshire, City Clerk Sue Starling, as well as other staff members 

and news media were present at the meeting. Councilman John Riggs was absent. 

Mayor Jan Moore called the Public Hearing to order. 

Interim City Manager Robert Cheshire explained the difference for the process of an increase in 

the millage rate and a roll back rate. He also stated we would lose about $64,000.00 if we did not 

have an increase in the millage rate. 

Councilman Boyum read an e-mail from Councilman John Riggs stating he would like to see the 

millage stay at 6.358. 

Although there was no vote taken, the conversation was leading towards an increase in the 

millage rate. 

Mayor Moore asked if there were any other comments or concerns; hearing none the meeting 

was adjourned. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.  

 


